Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit
Board Meeting Jan. 3, 2023

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer Secretary:
Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Sue Van Sickle, Richard Telles, Tami Telles, Doug Laber, Marcy
Hansen, Past President: Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Duane, 2nd Doug
Correspondence:
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership:
Newsletter:  Articles due Jan. 20.
Public Lands:
Sunshine: cards sent
Shaver Lake: Closed
Big Meadows: Closed. Sign ups being taken for host. Duane to blast.
Old Business
1. EVENTS for 2023
Jan 19-23 MDO. 545 per pen. Drop dead date Jan.11!
Feb. 16-19 Starlight Ranch
Mar. 24-26 Rendezvous Temecula.
April - Clovis Rodeo Parade
May - Jose' Basin
June - Shaver Ride Raffle
New Business
1.MDO -July - Duane to RSVP for July
2. Christmas 2023 - Loss on 2022. 2023 Elks raising cost.
Discussion was held on new location possibilities.
3. Change on calendar - Board meetings need to be stated.
4. Dave Stamey - discussion
5.General meetings - Jan. canceled, Mar.15, Apr. desensitizing,
Oct. 18 Elections



6. State meeting - Feb. 3-4 Visalia
7. Volunteer hours - Turn in to Ruth
Next meeting Feb 7, 2023
Adjorn 7:40 Sue 1st, 2nd Ruth



